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04/09/2024  14:29:192024/2474/P AMEND David Millett and 

Gillian Morris

We occupy the house immediately next to that in respect of which the application is made. There is a 

considerable slope between our house and that in respect of which the application is made. That being so, we 

share the view of the Heath and Hampstead Society that a basement impact assessment should be 

conducted and an amended application submitted which includes a report of that assessment before any 

decision is made.

We are concerned about disruption to our occupation of our property and, in the event of any application being 

granted in respect of the applicants' property, we would ask that restrictions on the hours of work should be 

imposed and all unnecessary noise should be avoided. We are also concerned about the general impact on 

the fabric of our property and ask that measures be taken to protect against any such impact. 

We trust that the applicants have been made fully aware by their professional advisers of their obligations 

under the party wall process.
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